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On 7 February 2019, the Proposed Marlborough Environment Plan Hearing Panel (the Panel) 
received a request from  Te Rūnanga o Kaikōura and Te Rūnanga o Ngāi Tahu seeking an extension 
to the filing of planning evidence and legal submissions for Topic 4: Water Allocation hearing. 
 
Counsel requested an extension to the filing as circumstances necessitated the need to engage a 
new planner. They asked for the due date for the evidence to be moved to 12 February 2019. As this 
would impact the content of legal submissions, Ngāi Tahu also requested an extension to 14 February 
2019 for filling of these. 
 
The Panel granted the request. Ngāi Tahu’s planning evidence for Water Allocation would fall due on 
Tuesday, 12 February 2019 and legal submissions on Thursday, 14 February 2019.  
 
 
Dated 12 February 2019 

 
 

 

Councillor Trevor Hook 

Chair of the MEP Hearing Panel 

 


